From: Roberts, Andrew (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 8:30:16 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Records Center (UTC)
Subject: New PSE IRP comment
	Name: 
	Gwen Hanson 
	Address: 
	1508 143rd ave ne 

	City: 
	Bellevue 
	State: 
	Washington 

	Zip Code: 
	98007 
	Email Address: 
	gs_hanson@yahoo.com 

	Primary Phone: 
	425-401-8374 
	Secondary Phone: 
	

	Utility Company Name: 
	PSE 
	Support the Filing Issue: 
	No 

	Contact Method: 
	E-mail 
	
	

	Comments: 

	I do not want PSE to continue to sell power generated at Colstrip for 20 years. I want that coal plant to be retired as soon as possible. The energy we obtain from Colstrip can be replaced by wind, solar, and conservation- especially if we fund building retrofits to cut their power needs in half. Furthermore, until PSE retires use of coal plants, I will be buying my power from Arcardia Power. My friends are doing the same or using solar. We're all sick of PSE charging good money for a product we don't want.
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